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  28 June 2022  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of some necessary staffing changes.   
 
Mrs Roberts will be leaving us at the end of term, although she will continue to do some ad-hoc support 
next year.  She has been a brilliant Higher Level Teaching Assistant who has had a significant impact on 
the lives of the children she has nurtured and supported. I am sure you will join me in thanking her for 
her service to the school and wish her all the best for her future. 
 
I am also taking this opportunity to inform you of the staffing arrangements for the 2022-23 academic 
year. As you are aware, Mrs Finch and Mrs Beechey are currently on maternity leave, therefore Mrs 
Clarke will retain her post in Year 1 until Mrs Finch and Mrs Beechey return to school.  
 
Our teaching staff structure from September will be as follows and all classes will continue to be 
supported by our current support staff: 
 
Reception:   Mrs Richardson 
Year One:    Mrs Clarke 
Year Two:    Miss Bentley 
Year Three: Mrs Burns 
Year Four:   Mrs Derbyshire 
Year Five:    Mr Smith 
Year Six:      Mrs Eastham  
 
We would like to thank you for your support this academic year and look forward to working with all our 
families next year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Hardaker 

 
Mr S. Hardaker  
Headteacher 
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